Edmonton
City Council

URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT

Bylaw 18825 - Public Tree Bylaw - Proposed Bylaw for Tree Preservation and Protection -
Further Engagement

Recommendation of the Committee

1.
2.

That Bylaw 18825 be given the appropriate readings.

That Administration make recommendations to City Council as part of the Fall 2021 budget
adjustment to achieve high compliance with Bylaw 18825 - Public Tree Bylaw, including but
not limited to, minimum thresholds for inspections, for example 10 percent, and whether the
proposed fees provide adequate resources required for education and enforcement.

History

At the August 24, 2021, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the August 24, 2021, City
Operations report CR_6801rev, was considered.

The Committee heard from M. Gruezmacher; H. Taube; S. Krotz; M. Wyman; S. Heschuk;

M. Wilhelm; J. Hardstaff, Parkallen Civics Committee; J. Gendron; M. Samiji, Infill Development
in Edmonton Association; R. Olstad; K. Kowalchuk, Edmonton River Valley Conservation
Coalition; 1. Phillips, Shaw Communications; and J. Lawrence, Edmonton Federation of
Community Leagues.

Attachment

August 24, 2021, City Operations report CR_6801rev
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